
From: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 5:33 PM EST 
To: Mark Schwartz <mschwartz@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: RE: Time for coffee after Thanksgiving 

My children are looking forward to spilling cranberry sauce on the floor of your home.  We really appreciate the invite.  We’ll bring a

salad and a pie.

 

Next Thursday morning also works for me.

 

 

From: Mark Schwartz <Mschwartz@arlingtonva.us> 

Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 5:32 PM

To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>

Subject: RE: Time for coffee after Thanksgiving

 

How about 6 pm this Thursday.  If that doesn’t work, Tuesday or Thursday of next week for a sit down in my office early in the a.m.?

 

From: Andrew Vanhorn [mailto:avanhorn@jbgsmith.com] 

Sent: Monday, November 19, 2018 10:13 AM

To: Mark Schwartz <Mschwartz@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Time for coffee after Thanksgiving

 

Mark,

 

Do you have time for a catch up now that the announcement has dropped?

 

Thanks, Andy 

Andrew VanHorn
Work 240.333.3815

Cell   202.257.1014
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